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CHRISTMAS ISLAND COMMUNITY 

 
The Shire of Christmas Island would like to remind the community that entry to the 
Shire Waste Management site outside of normal operational hours is strictly 
prohibited.  
 
Such entries are both illegal and extremely dangerous due to nature of that site.  
 
Trespassing on Shire’s Waste Management Site after working hours is illegal and 
could result in prosecutions. 
 
Any further enquiries please contact the Manager Works, Services and Waste, Mr 
Graeme Hedditch by email: wswmanager@shire.gov.cx or on 9164 8300 (ext. 230) 
or Mob: 0439 215 306. 
 
 
 
 

David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  

 


